

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S OFFICE

PISIA COUNTY GOVERNMENTAL CENTER 180 W. CONGRESS, FLOOR 10, TUCSON, AZ 85701-1517 (520) 724-8661 FAX (520) 724-6171

C.H. HUCKELBERRY County Administrator

July 31, 2013

Chuck Huckelberry Pima County Administrator 130 West Congress, 10th Floor Tucson, Arizona 85701

Dear Mr. Huckelberry:

This is to advise you that after 34 years of public service, almost 27 of which have been with Pima County, I am retiring from my position with the County effective with the pay period anding on August 10, 2013.

While still in school and before I began my career, I never entertained the idea that I would devote my entire career to public service. Obviously, my career has turned out differently than I planned, but has exceeded my expectations in every respect. I sometimes think that people make plans so that God will have something to laugh about.

It has been a real privilege to spend these years working to improve our community and provide services to our neighbors. It has also provided me many opportunities to work with individuals, many of whom have been elected and appointed public servants, who are some of the hardest working most talented people I have ever known. They have continually inspired me to improve my own efforts.

I especially appreciate the opportunities you have afforded me. The accomplishments of the Board of Supervisors, with the assistance of your leadership, over the last 20 years is remarkable and I take great pride in having been allowed to work with you to achieve many substantial objectives for the County.

I hope to continue to be engaged in the many ongoing issues within our community with which Pima County is involved.

Sincerely,

Martin Willett

Chief Deputy County Administrator

c: Tom Burke, Director, Finance and Risk Management Allyn Bulzdmi, Director, Human Resources Department